
 

 

Orange County Canvassing Board Minutes 
Manual Audit Meeting 

For the August 28, 2018, Primary Elections 
Friday, September 7, 2018 at 9:00 AM 

 

Attendance 
Steve Jewett, County Judge, Board Chair 
Betsy VanderLey, County Commissioner 
Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections 
Silvana Bermudez, Recording Secretary 
 
Public Attendees 
No public attendees were present.  
 
Canvassing Board Business 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:10 a.m. 

No members of the public requested to comment. 

Acknowledgement of Public Notification advertisement published in the Orlando Sentinel on August 19, 2018 & Notices 

posted in Maitland City Hall, Eatonville Town Hall, The American Legion and Edgewater Library.  

Permission for staff to start the manual audit was given by Steve Jewett, County Judge, Chair. 

 Precinct 202  

 State Representative, District 30.  
 

Meeting Minutes from August 31, 2018, Orange County Recount Meeting for School Board District 7 was reviewed.  Steve 
Jewett, County Judge, Chair, made a motion to approve the Minutes. Betsy VanderLey, County Commissioner, seconded the 
motion. Motion approved.   
 
Total Comparisons between Results and Manual Audit:  
 

Official Results 

Pct.202 (c)   

Manual Audit  

Pct.202(c) 

State Representative District 30 

3 3 Election Day 

3 3 Early Voting  

7 7 Vote By Mail  

0 0 Provisionals 

 
All Manual Audit totals matched the Official Results. 
 
The Report of the Precinct for Division of Elections was completed and signed by the County Judge, Steve Jewett, Betsy 
VanderLey, County Commissioner and Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections. 

 Manual Audit Team Worksheet from Mark Sense Ballot 

 Precinct Summary for Manual Audit 

 Voting System Post – Election Audit Report 
 
There being no further business, Bill Cowles, Supervisor of Elections, made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Steve Jewett, 
County Judge, Board Chair, seconded the motion. All voted in favor, motion approved.  



 

 

The meeting adjourned 9:30 a.m. 

Respectfully Submitted by: 
Silvana Bermudez, Recording Secretary 


